
From:
To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two; secretary.state@beis.gov.uk; 
Cc: info@suffolkenergyactionsolutions.co.uk
Subject: SPLIT DECISION NEEDED
Date: 05 July 2021 18:24:05

My Ref ID No ..pins ID20023479... and .......20023481

Dear Sirs,

A final request for common sense and the onshore infrastructure to be rejected.
It is clear that many people involved have been beguiled by Scottish Powers lobbying.
I call upon the examining authorities to recommend to the Secretary of State a split
decision. Failure to do this will cause so many living in Suffolk, misery and possible
impoverishment. This they will not forget or the politicians that allowed this.
Regards,

Graham Bagnall 
Aldeburgh Resident 
Sent from my iPad
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